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Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) Committee Recommendations

The Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) Committee, at its meeting held on 15 
November 2016, made the following recommendations to Cabinet:   

(a) That the next enforcement survey includes reports for a full 24-hour 
period (i.e. 11pm–4am).

(b) That the Cabinet be requested to write to the Member of Parliament for 
Dover to ask: 

(i)   That he lobbies for changes to the Traffic Management Act to 
give the Council’s Civil Enforcement Officers the power to 
take enforcement action in respect of obstruction on the 
highway. 

(ii)  That he provides an update on the national parking strategy. 

(iii)    That he speaks with the Home Office and Foreign and 
Commonwealth Office about liaising with European 
counterparts to ensure foreign-registered vehicles pay 
parking fines.

Background 

At its request, the Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) Committee received an update 
from the Director of Environment and Corporate Assets on lorry parking issues.


